June 25, 2018

Hi Chris,

This email is to formally request a change in our city council appeal from asking for a
type 47 to just maintaining our current type 41. Our request for live entertainment
remains. E.g., we are canceling the hard liquor request!

Thank you very much for your time and attention.

Kimberly B. Le

HOA AN QUAN

14291 Euclid St. Unit D101
Garden Grove, CA 92843
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